SUNSHINE NOTICE BOROUGH OF BERGENFIELD ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT REORGANIZATION & REGULAR MEETING February 7, 2022

Please be advised the Borough of Bergenfield Zoning Board of Adjustment reorganization and regular meeting via zoom on Monday, February 7, 2022 has been cancelled.

The reorganization meeting will be on March 7, 2022 via Zoom. The regular meeting will take place after the reorganization meeting via Zoom.

The application for the Dunkin Donuts Drive Thru will be heard at the Zoning Board of Adjustment regular meeting on March 7, 2022.

Please visit the Borough website on <u>www.bergenfield.com</u> for updates and additional information for this meeting.

Hilda Tavitian, Clerk Zoning Board of Adjustment Borough of Bergenfield

*THIS IS A PUBLIC NOTICE, NOT A PAID LEGAL AD.